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Richardson County Board Discusses Courthouse Project

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners met Tuesday with Dennis Lyon, the architect that
designed the specifications for the courthouse exterior restoration project. The lamppost pedestals
and the electrical repairs being done were discussed.

Highway Superintendent Scott Huppert also met with the Board updating Commissioners on routine
road and bridge projects. Brush complaints were presented and landowners will be notified as
needed.

A claim submitted by Rural Water District #1 regarding the expense they incurred repairing the
waterline and relocation during the construction of the Humboldt Northwest project was also
reviewed by the Board.

The meeting adjourned at 10:30 a-m.
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